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29th November 2024 

  

Football at Hamstel Junior School  
Year 5 (Girls and Boys) and Year 4 Girls  

  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We wrote to you earlier in the year to explain how we are arranging football at Hamstel Junior 
School this year.  We have adapted our arrangements to ensure as many of our children get 
access to football coaching as possible.  
  
Year 5 girls and boys and year 4 girls will have access to our after-school football club for next 
half term.  

  

Club Dates  Times  

Tuesday 7th January 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 14th January 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 21st January 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 28th January 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 4th February 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 11th February 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

  
Training sessions will be open to children of all footballing abilities. They will be led by our 
teachers as well as coaches from Southend United Community Trust.  As with all our clubs, 
places are limited so will be allocated on a lottery basis should the number of places be 
exceeded.  Places at this club are free.  
  
Where the opportunities arise, we will be looking for as many of our children as possible to have 
the experience of representing the school in games against other schools.  This may be in the 
form of tournaments that are organised locally or friendly games against other schools.  Teams 
will be chosen from the children who attend the club sessions for their year group.  Where the 
Southend Primary School Sports Association tournaments are advertised as Years 5/6 and 
Years 3/4, as in the past, we will give priority to the children in years 6 and 4.  
  
To request a place for next half term’s football sessions please complete the Online Football 
Form by Wednesday 4th December.  You will receive an email if your child is allocated a space.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
The Hamstel PE Team  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/P97xEt86Mp
https://forms.office.com/e/P97xEt86Mp

